
We invite you to participate in a research study that explores how
occupational therapists have gained knowledge and skills necessary
to treat the transgender and non-binary community effectively. This
information can help guide other practitioners in their approaches to
increase their level of competence when treating this community.

Interested participants must: 
Be a licensed occupational therapy practitioner.
Have experience treating at least 1 member of the
transgender/gender non-binary community within the last 5
years. 
Feel competent in treating members of the transgender/non-
binary community.
Be 18 years or older. 

If you are interested in this study or have any
questions, please contact Rachel Daley, Primary
Investigator, Master of Science in Occupational
Therapy Student
rmdaley@svsu.edu
(586) 438-6204

ARE YOU AN OCCUPATIONAL THERAPIST
WHO HAS EXPERIENCE TREATING

TRANSGENDER CLIENTS? 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?  

PURPOSE OF THE STUDY

WHAT TO EXPECT:
This study will begin in August 2021 and will consist of a one-time
recorded interview via Microsoft Teams or phone call that will last no
more than 1 hour.

RESEARCH IS BEING CONDUCTED BY MASTER OF SCIENCE IN
OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY STUDENTS  FROM SAGINAW VALLEY STATE

UNIVERSITY

WHO TO CONTACT:


